
September 2 2020 

Planning Board 

Lovell Maine 04051 

Members present: Jane Lansing, Richard Legere, Karen Bacchiocchi , Heinrich Wurm, Diane Caracciolo 

and Kevin McDonald. 

Also present: Betsy McPherson, Jon Bliss, David Hart, David Johnson, Sarah Clemmons, Bill Paulman, 

CEO Alan Broyer and David Durrenderger. 

New Business: 

Mr Hart presents project information and asks for feed back from the board. The board feels the project 

would be looked on in a favorable light. Mr Broyer will contact Southern Maine Planning for additional 

guidance. Mr Hart will have plans drawn up and a C.U. Application will be presented to the board in the 

future.  

Old Business: 

The McPherson dock project will go forward as the C.U. Application was approved at the July 1 2020 

Planning board meeting. Mr Broyer would like to meet with the board to discus the " docks and piers " 

ordinance to improve wording. The board votes to accept Leigh Kirby's resignation' vote is unanimous to 

do so. Mr Wurm is nominated to become chairman by Mr Legere on an interim bases until the new year. 

The vote is unanimous to approve. Update on the comprehensive plan by Ms Lansing and Mr Wurm. 

Town will go forward with a survey to determine the direction the residents wish to Town to go.  

The board would like to thank Ms Kirby for her time and service to the Town and know that the board 

will miss her insight and guidance.  

Motion by Ms Caracciolo to adjourn at 8:24 pm.  

Our next meeting will be 10/7/2020 

Respectfully submitted Kevin McDonald  

 


